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DIVISION 1 COUNCIL

LUNCH VIA ZOOM!!!

JUNE 2, 2020 DIVISION 1

COUNCIL DISCUSSION!!

OCTOBER 1, 2020

ANNUAL DUES BECOME

PAYABLE

DECEMBER 1, 2020

ANNUAL DUES BECOME

DELINQUENT

C A L E N D A R  O F  E V E N T S :  

 I am passionate about helping others and I am extremely

excited to lead our Division through a successful year.

 This year I plan to broaden the way for Key Clubs in

division 1 to become more exposed than they appear in

schools. Key Club is an amazing organization to be apart

of and I want as many people to see the light shine from it

as possible. My goals for this year are to truly be a family

and share our experiences with each other monthly either

through a video chat or a division dinner. I am so excited

to work with you all this year!!!

 I am always open to hear from you all so please share

ideas you want or activities you want us a division to part

take in or even just to have your LTG there for a helping

hand. 

Hello, Division 1! I am Y'Alexia Robinson,

the Division 1 Lieutenant Governor,

 and I would like to tell you a bit about

myself.

 I attend La Vergne High School, where I

am very involved in our marching band

Cologuard,Choir, National Honor Society,

and, of course, Key Club! 

INTRODUCING ME!

FEBRUARY 1, 2021

UNPAID CLUBS BECOME

SUSPENDED

MARCH 19-21, 2021

DCON (GATLINBURG, TN)

 



Unfortunately the 2020 Key Club

International Convention has been

cancelled due to COVID-19. While this is

very disheartening, it is important that we

stay safe! Those who already registered

will be contacted by the District

Administrator, Steve Phillips, about

refunds. Keep in mind that ICON 2021 is

in Orlando, Florida!  Hopefully everything

goes planned for that and I hope to see

you there!

 

2020  INTERNATIONAL

CONVENTION

 
Contact Me: 

yalexia@ktkey.org

 
@ktkeydiv1

The 2020 Key Club International Convention KT



 

During this time do not be

discouraged to reach out to your

club members and do service for

your community via video!!! There

are awesome opportunities out there

to do, such as cleaning out your

closets as a club to give old clothing

to a store who shares them with

people in need. Do not hesitate to

reach out the Kiwanis or even me for

ideas!!!
 

 

 

We urge everyone to follow the WHO’s basic

protective measures:

*Wash your hands frequently and thoroughly

*Maintain distance in social interactions

*Avoid touching eyes, nose and mouth

*Practice respiratory hygiene

*Seek medical care early if you have fever,

cough or difficulty breathing

*Stay informed and follow the advice of your

healthcare provider

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Please send me an email with any contacts for

your club officers and for anyone interested in

receiving division-wide news! Also if your club

has not held an election for the 2020-2021 school

year. don't stress! You can hold elections when

schools resume or even hold a virtual meeting

before the year ends, I can help guide you

through this process if needed.

There will be a Division 1 council meeting

luncheon on May 23rd at 11:30 am/CDT via

Zoom! Even with COVID-19 going on, let's make

the best of it and get to know each other! 

OR despite the current circumstances, we can

make the best of the situation and get to know

each other virtually! 

 

COVID-19

CLUB CONTACTS

DIVISIONAL LUNCHEON


